
 

 

28th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

From Monday, 29th April, Year 3 will begin swimming lessons at Hyde Leisure Pool. Transport is 

provided. 

The pool has issued guidelines regarding the costumes to be worn during swimming lessons: 

 The boys must wear trunks or shorts no longer than thigh length.  

 Girls must wear a one piece swim suit and a swimming cap.  

 Boys with long hair must also wear a swimming cap. 
 

Caps are available to buy at the baths at a cost of around £4 if required. No jewellery of any sort 

is allowed. Ear rings must be removed; we would advise that they are not to be worn on a 

Monday, as school will not be responsible if any jewellery is lost. 

Year 3 Hawthorn will have dinner at 12.00 and leave for the Leisure Pool at 12.40.They will then 

return to school at 2pm. Year 3 Hazel will leave at 1.15 and return at 2.40pm. 

 

If you require any further information regarding swimming lessons please call in to see us. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Miss K Shaw      Mr A Parker 

 


